
I would like to agree with councillor Morgan. There needs to be something done about the dump trucks up 
and down residential streets and the debris left all over the road. Also the streets need to be cleaned 
more especially in the early spring. Driving a motorcycle can be very hazardous with all the sand from the 
winter. Thank You 
Gary and Carol Daubs 
1036 Aldersbrook Road 

 


